
Construction Notice - Capital Line South LRT early work

Borehole Drilling on 23 Avenue between 111 Street and 109 Street

● As part of the Capital Line South LRT extension Phase 1 (Century Park to Ellerslie

Road), crews will be drilling geotechnical boreholes along the future corridor.

● On or around Monday, May 9, the City of Edmonton’s contractor will be taking

underground samples that will guide the design and construction of the LRT

infrastructure.

Capital Line South LRT extension pre-construction works

Scope of Work
● Work will take place at 23 Avenue between 111 Street and 109 Street.
● Work will occur during off-peak hours (9 a.m. – 3 p.m.).
● There will be light construction noise from borehole equipment.
● This work will take place on or around Monday, May 9 and is expected to last 1-2

days.



The information in this bulletin is current to May 3, 2022. Please note that all dates are

approximate and weather-dependent. We thank you for your patience during construction of the

Capital Line South LRT extension.

Contact Us

City of Edmonton
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Center at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)

mailto:lrtprojects@edmonton.ca

